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Victor Marshall  07903 812900 
      01142 420507 
Email: Vmarshal@necadventist.org.uk        

…………………………………………………………. 
Church Telephone  0161 224 3576 
Answer Machine              0161 224 3154 
 
Head Elders:   
Wayne Picart                      0161 969 2058  
               07980 882 229 
Elders: 
Prabhu Sahai                      07411 483 450 
Green Nyoni  07809 670715 
Trevor Gordon  07440 125882 
Hugh Picart  0161 432 2386 
Agrippa Nkomo  07877 913367 
Panganai Nensa  07809 764527 
Assistant Elder:   
Azar Norman  07771 678956
  
Head Deacon: 
Mark Grant  0161 273 8022 

0794 966 7183 
Head Deaconess: 
Agnus Wright  0161 945 6457 
 
Assistant Head Deaconess: 
Veronica Smith  07800 841377 
 
Church Clerk 
Adrene Lewis  07957 838 703 
           mansouthchurchclerk@gmail.com 
Caretaker: 
Horatio Williams  07497 960887 

Pen of Inspiration 

 
Then were there brought unto him little 

children that he should put his hands on them, 

and pray: and the disciples rebuked them. But 

Jesus said, Suffer little children, and forbid 

them not, to come unto me: for of such is the 

kingdom of heaven. And he laid his hands on 

them. Matthew 19:13-15. Children are the 

Lord’s heritage. The soul of the little child that 

believes in Christ is as precious in His sight as 

are the angels about His throne. They are to be 

brought to Christ, and trained for Christ. They 

are to be guided in the path of obedience, not 

indulged in appetite or vanity. When the 

disciples sought to send away the mothers who 

were bringing their little ones to Christ, He 

rebuked their narrow faith, saying, “Suffer 

little children, and forbid them not, to come 

unto me: for of such is the kingdom of 

heaven.” He was grieved that the disciples 

should rebuke the mothers for bringing their 

children to Him; that His followers should say, 

by word or action, that His grace was limited, 

and that children should be kept away from 

Him.... A great responsibility rests upon 

parents, for the education and training, which 

shape the eternal destiny of children, and youth 

are received in their early childhood. The 

parents’ work is to sow the good seed 

diligently and untiringly in the hearts of their 

children, occupying their hearts with seed, 

which will bring forth a harvest of right habits, 

of truthfulness and willing obedience.  

VISIT US & WATCH US LIVE AT:  
 

http://manchestersouth.adventistchurch.org.uk 

Broadcast starts at 11:15 am 

If you have a church notice request, please 
submit details via the church website or 

email: 
manchestersouthadventistchurch@gmail.com 
The cut-off time for submission of notices and 

articles for the bulletin is 8:00 pm on 
Wednesdays. 

Manchester South SDA Church     
13 Wilbraham Road, Fallowfield, Manchester, M14 6JS 

http://manchestersouth.adventistchurch.org.uk 
 
 

Church Contacts 

SUNSET TODAY:       9:28 PM 
SUNSET NEXT FRIDAY:   9:34 PM 

Source: timeanddate.com 
 

Bulletin Notices:  
 

MANCHESTER SOUTH 
 
 

2nd June 2018 

Reverence My Sanctuary 
True reverence for God is inspired by a sense of His infinite greatness and a realisation 

of His presence. With this sense of the Unseen, every heart should be deeply 
impressed. The hour and place of prayer are sacred, because God is there. And as 

reverence is manifested in attitude and demeanour, the feeling that inspires it will be 
deepened. "Prophets and Kings" pg 48, 49. 

 
SANCTUARY CLOSURE:: As an act of reverence and security, the Sanctuary will be closed 15 
minutes after the Divine Service benediction each week. This will be enforced by the Elders 
and the Deaconette, and members are asked to cooperate to ensure that this is achieved each 
week. Thank You. 



 

Sabbath School      9:30 am – 10:50 am 

 

Welcome & Opening Prayer     Olivia Lewis 
Song Service        Benjamin Lewis & Morgan Evans 
Lineage Video:   Episode 19 - Martin Luther: The Just Shall Live By Faith  
 

LESSON STUDY: End-Time Deceptions 
Memory Text: “So that great dragon was cast out, that serpent of old, called the Devil and 

Satan, who deceives the whole world, he was cast to the earth, and his angels were cast out 
with him.”  

 

    (Revelation 12:9) 
 

 
Mission News       Edmond Iradukunda 
Closing Prayer           Tanatswa N 
Closing Remarks           Bro Richard Lewis 

 
Thank you for being part of the Sabbath School experience today. 

Please join us next week at 9:30 am. 

        

  

Musical Interlude / Intermission 
 

Personal Ministries 
 

 Church Announcements 
 
Diary Dates 

 
 DUTY ROTA 

Platform Elder: Panganai Nensa   Fire Warden Coordinator: Mark Grant 
Pianist: Morgan Evans     Organist: Jackie Picart  

.Diary Dates/Notices 

 

AYS:  Children Emphasis Day AYS program will commence at promptly @ 4:30 pm, all are 
welcome back  

 

SABBATH LUNCH:  Will be provided today for all our visitors, students and church 
members. The Sabbath Lunch Hospitality Team will provide lunch for All Visitors, Senior 
Citizens and Students; the next lunch date will be the 16th June 2018. 

 

 PERSONAL MINISTRIES:  Our bi-monthly outreach will be taking place on Sabbath 
afternoon, 23rd June at 3:30pm on Market Street, City Centre, Manchester. Come join us 
in sharing the Everlasting Gospel. All are welcome. 

 

PERSONAL MINISTRIES:  Friendship Evangelism will begin on the 1st July - 5th August 
2018. If you are interested in being further equipped for witnessing, please see PM Team 

 

MAN SOUTH BAPTISM: Our next Baptism will be on 14th July 2018 

 

CHURCH SPEAK:  If there are any members that have a testimony of God’s goodness that 
they would like to share with the church, please contact a member of the Eldership for 
further information. 

 

ALL KEY HOLDERS: For security reasons and safety regulations, it is very important that 
you please remember to keep to the order of signing in and out of church using the 
Register Book in the foyer when either opening or locking up the church. Please respect 
this request. 

Hebrews 
13:8-16 
Uruk 
April 
2013 

Good Morning and Welcome from MANCHESTER South Seventh-day Adventist Church. 
We wish our members, regular visitors, and first-time visitors, warm Christian greetings. We trust 

that you will have a blessed time, as you worship with us today. 
Please continue to pray for our members, and for those who are unable to attend church service 

today. Thank you for choosing our congregation. We pray that God will continue to bless you. 

Happy Sabbath! 

Welcome 
 

MID WEEK MEETINGS:   
Tuesdays: The Senior Citizens Luncheon Club runs each week. All are welcome to join us in 

Christian fellowship.  
Wednesdays: Prayer Meetings this month; we are focusing on the theme: Reconciliation 
and Restoration. All are encouraged to attend (7:15pm promptly to 8:15pm) and 
experience the power of prayer and study 


